RT HON JEREMY HUNT MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA OAA





17th January 2025

Dear James,

As requested please do see the response received in respect of Wanborough, below following my chase. Claire Upton-Brown states she has been keeping ward members up to date.

My apologies for the delay; I have only just received a response from Claire Upton-Brown.

I have also passed on this response to your ward councillors, Cllr Sallie Barker and Cllr Matt Furniss.

Best wishes

Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt MP Member of Parliament for Godalming & Ash